Three cheers for D.H.S. students who really got into the
sights, sounds and SPIRIT of the old Crimson and Gray
tradition, while adding a few new attractions along the

way!




SOMETIMES NOT ...——
|

With school starting up again, people
had different attitudes toward school.
Some were up to their usual antics of
trying to look busy in study hall and
classes, while others were reunited
with their friends and took to sitting
on the hallway benches. Others bus-
ied themselves with the new comput-
ers, and many ventured into the world
of business.







Students at D.H.S. were involved in a large number of
activities this year. A popular activity in the fall was for
students to decorate their halls for football games. Some
were into sports and computers, while others were inter-
ested in cooking. Clubs were busy having parties and sell-
ing candy for money-making projects.







FRIENDLY .........

This year at D.H.S. many old friendships were rekindled
and many new ones sprung up. In addition, there were the
usual “special” friendships. Whether these friends were
casual or really close, the supported each other, talked,
and had lots of fun throughout the year.




e

our mighty football team contin
the wirlhing tradityon by making it
four in alfow over t s from Phila.

e




Each spring the underclassmen of DHS undertake the
nearly impossible task of manuvering their schedule
through the maze of registration. Students race from
table to table trying to get in before the dreaded
“CLOSED CLASS" sign is displayed for one of their
courses. First there’s Station A, then Checkpoint
Charlie, student numbers, Station D-1 D-2, two copies of
everything, ... ; is there no end!

But in spite of all this chaos, every year we all seem to
get the classes we want, even if it’s not when we want
them.




